
 

 

Contact Us: 

The  

Fresh Produce, Locally Sourced, &Community Owned Co-Op! 

February 2022  

The Roundup for Change Program 

at Coos Head Food Co-op supports 

local nonprofits and local initiatives 

along the Southern Oregon Coast 

actively contributing to the health 

and well-ejr|p ~o ]zz .]ª®qô«         

inhabitants. The Roundup program 

aligns with the 7th Principle of   

Cooperatives having a Concern for 

To commemorate February Heart 

Health Month, OSU Extension is 

presenting 4 weekly webinars, 

sponsored by the North Bend Public 

Library and your local Coos Head 

Food Co-op. Mark your calendar for 

>~|h]·ô« r| 3jeª¯]ª· ]® |~~| o~ª ] 

1-Hour seminar each.  

More information can be found on 

page 13. 


